
 
 
 
To Her Excellency Claudia Sheinbaum Pardo 
President-Elect The United Mexican States 
 
 
Dear President-Elect Sheinbaum, 
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Nobel Sustainability Trust has selected you to receive the 
prestigious Outstanding Contribution in Sustainability Medal for 2024. This accolade is a testament to 
your exceptional efforts and unwavering commitment to advancing sustainability initiatives in Mexico. 
 
Your groundbreaking policies and innovative approaches have significantly contributed to 
environmental conservation, the adoption of renewable energy, and sustainable urban development. 
The positive impact of your work is evident and serves as an inspiration worldwide. 
 
We cordially invite you to our award ceremony on November 20th and 21st 2024, at UC Berkeley, 
California, where we aim to honour your remarkable contributions alongside UN leaders, members of 
the Nobel family, royal families, and prominent charitable foundations. The other awardees include a 
former UN leader Ban Ki-moon and three esteemed academicians who have made significant 
contributions to sustainability. You will receive the medal and certificate from the chairman of Nobel 
Sustainability Trust and surprize speeches by other leaders. 
 
For more details about the arrangements, please contact NST CEO Tracy W. at +46 70 813 45 88 or 
email tw@nobelsustainability.org. 
 
 
Congratulations on this well-deserved recognition! 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
 Michael Nobel 
 
 Founder of Nobel Sustainability Trust Foundation  
 
 1th of October 2024, Stockholm Sweden 


